
 

 
Friday 2nd May 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are very pleased to announce that in support of the topic, ‘Stone Age Bone Age’, we 
will be taking Year 3 pupils to visit Creswell Crags. This visit has enhanced the children’s 
understanding of life in the Stone Age for many years. We will be visiting the caves to 
hear stories about life during this period and doing some archaeological discovery of our 
own!  
 
Confirmed Dates 
 
Thursday 5th June - Hedgehogs and half of Squirrels 
Friday 6th June – Foxes and half of Squirrels 
 
A text will be sent home to inform children in Squirrels Class which day they will be going 
on. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch, drink and snack. They will need to wear 
clothing and footwear suitable for outdoor activities but we ask that they wear a school 
sweatshirt and bring a coat. We will need children to come to school for 8.40am on the 
day of the trip so that we can set off promptly. We will set off back from Creswell at 3:15pm 
and will return to school for around 4:15pm. However, we may be slightly late if the traffic 
is unhelpful.  
 
Please log on to Parentpay to complete payment of £20.43 as per previous letter and 
give consent for your child to go.  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals please contact the school office as we may 
be able to offer assistance in paying for this trip.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
The Year 3 team 


